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We are asked to remind all employees that EPA's standard 
media procedure is to refer all media queries regarding ORD 
to Ann Brown, ORD News Director, prior to agreeing to or 
conducting any interviews.  The purpose of this policy is 
to enable the Agency to clarify the request, and to ensure 
that the reporter talks with appropriate experts on 
science, budget, or administrative issues.  Support for 
this policy also will allow reasonable time for appropriate 
management response. 
 
 
Regards, 
Ann 
 
Ann Brown 
News Director, Research and Development 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Research Triangle Park, NC 
919-541-7818  Office 
919-605-5827  Mobile 
919-541-1831  Fax 
email:  brown.ann@epa.gov 
www.epa.gov/ORD
 
The 2006 EPA Science Forum 
"Your Health, Your Environment, Your Future" 
May 16-18, 2006 
 
To register, please visit: www.epa.gov/scienceforum/
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